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To: Permanent Secretaries
Heads of Departments and Agencies

Government Employees Transportation Project (GETP)

The Government Employees Transportation Project (GETP) is currently experiencing
operational challenges, which has lead to the unavoidable withdrawal of four (4) new buses due
to road licensing issues. In order to avoid the inevitable temporary suspension of service to four
(4) routes, Bloomfield Jamaica Limited under contractual obligations has been hiring buses in
the interim.

This Ministry is aware of the discomfort some passengers are facing and is working continuously
to resolve the issues to bring normality to the bus service within the shortest time possible.

Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments are asked to convey this information to all
approved users of the GETP bus service.

Lorna Phllhps (
for Financial Secretary




